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7/10/21 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have been invited by the Norfolk & Norwich Black History Committee, to take a 
group of children to their Native American Day at St Mary’s Church, Heacham, on 
Monday 11th October 2021.   

There will be a small show of Native American traditional wear from the collection of 
Norfolk's Mayan artist, Cuban percussionists and an African choir will perform. 

We will be taking all children from Albatross class, members of the JLT and our Head 
Boy and Girl.  We will walk to the church, arriving at 2.15pm.  The event begins at 
2.30pm and should only last an hour.  We will walk back to school with the children 
afterwards. 

Parents may choose to collect their children either from the church at 3.30pm or from 
school once they have returned at approx. 3.45pm-4pm.  Please email Mrs Bridge in 
the office by 8am Monday if you wish to collect your child those without prior 
arrangement will walk back to school. 

We have not included a reply slip as we do already hold your permission for regular 
off-site activities such as swimming or events at the church. 

Children will need to wear their full school uniform, comfortable shoes and a waterproof 
coat. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Louise Jackson 
Executive Headteacher 
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